February 4, 2005
Dear Board:

Attached is a file with the status of students requesting to be sponsored.  Our newest student, Chime Wangmo, is being sponsored by Joan Peters and Peter Passell of Ojai, CA. In a wonderful coincidence, Joan and Peter visited with Like Moon, our Vietnamese student being sponsored by Diana Felber, who is in turn visiting with Chime this week in India.

Dale Povenmire, father of Ross Povenmire, will be sponsoring Godfrey Sosthenes of Tanzania, and Ross will be mentoring him. This match will happen this month once the logistics are resolved.

I am planning on sending out letters to persons who may be interested in sponsoring or mentoring students on this list.  If you have any potential candidates for sponsoring or mentoring, please send their names and addresses to me by March 15 and I will send them a very polite note.

We should all believe that the foundation will treat each individual applicant and sponsored student as if he or she were our foundation’s most important gift, and I hope that we can do that to about a dozen students by the end of this year.

Regards,

Pradeep Kapadia

www.kapadiaef.org

